



1st February 2022

## Dear Colleagues/Parents/Carers

We are delighted to inform you that All Saints Catholic Collegiate, and The Newman Catholic Collegiate, supported by the Diocesan Education Service, have agreed to come together within the next twelve months.

This partnership offers an exciting future for all involved, enabling further development of educational excellence firmly rooted within our Catholic ethos. Through our committed staff, we will continue to give the highest quality learning experience for your children that you have come to expect. Our aim is to offer the best possible 3 -19 Catholic education and this collaboration will enable us to further enhance our provision.

We look forward to this new, shared future with great enthusiasm, and with determination to secure the future of Catholic Education in North Staffordshire for the benefit of all our pupils.

The consultation closure date is noon on 28<sup>th</sup> February 2022. Therefore, please direct any questions or feedback regarding the proposed merger for the attention of Mr I Beardmore, Catholic Senior Executive Leader by noon on 28<sup>th</sup> February to the following email address:

## consultation@ascc-ncc-working-together.org.uk

We invoke the prayers of St John Henry Newman and All Saints as we embark on our new shared future.

With every good wish,

Mrs Anne Middleton-Hill
Chair of the Board
All Saints Catholic Collegiate
Catholic Multi Academy Company

Dr Gillian Meller
Chair of the Board
The Newman Catholic Collegiate
Multi Academy Company